
 

 

 

        

               

              Employee Parking Customers 

Effective   

February 1, 2025 
The Employee Parking rates will change to  

$100.00 /month 
The new rate applies to all parking lot locations  
 
 
The Rider Pass (R-Pass) rate will change to $25.00 /month effective 
February 1, 2025 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Questions?  Please contact the Parking Office at (206) 787-5320.  Thank you for your patronage. 

The Employee Parking Program is dedicated to providing parking for all tenant 
employees. To cover our operating expenses, as well as the capital costs associated 
with the bus maintenance facility, the CNG fueling station, NEPL improvements, and 

the employee parking lot expansions, we need to increase the monthly rate. 

We recognize that rate increases can be inconvenient, but we are committed to 
delivering the best customer service possible to you, our valued customers. 

 


